
 

 

 

 

Working in partnership with parent's policy 

 

At Pegwell Bay nursery limited, we aim to work in partnership with parents to support the 

child and you as a family, where possible, and provide the best possible outcome for your 

child. We believe having positive relationships with parents, will encourage your child to 

form positive relationships with our staff and gain trust within the adults who care for them.  

This will give your child continuity of care and learning to support their individual needs. We 

welcome parents as partners to support a two-way sharing of important information 

through quality communication.  

As Parents, you are the central adults in your child's life and the ones making decisions on 

their behalf. We will endeavour to work closely with you in order to carry out your wishes 

for your child wherever we can. It is, therefore, important that we have an excellent 

communication system.  

 

We appreciate that in the mornings you may be in a rush to go to work, or have other 

commitments, and therefore cannot discuss any concerns or general information at this 

time. We also understand that in the evenings, you may well be tired and need to go as 

quickly as possible. Therefore, we use the Baby Days system for additional communication 

with you; you will be able to read your child's diaries, view photographs and more on the 

system.  

 

These are completed each day and it will include what your child has eaten, sleeps, 

activities, nappies etc. To build our partnership please login each day and advise your key 

person/buddy of anything that may be important for me to know, ie: if your child has had a 

disturbed sleep, or any other piece of information that may help us to provide them with 

the best care we can. We also encourage parents to share any observations, interests and 

experiences from home, to contribute to their learning journey. We are always happy to 

discuss your child and their care with you at any time that is convenient to us both, whether 

in person or over the phone.  

 

Please inform senior management if there are any changes to contact numbers for 

yourselves, including work and mobile numbers and those of your emergency contacts.  

 

 



As your child grows and develops, issues may arise, these are essential for us to discuss to 

allow us to work together. Your wishes will be incorporated into your child's care routine. 

This could include things like weaning, potty training, managing behaviour, transitions ect…  

A key person is appointed to your child when they start nursery. You are able to discuss any 

issues or concerns regarding your child on a daily basis, and your key person will also 

communicate about your child’s day.  

If you are celebrating a festival or religious holiday please let us know so we could perhaps 

conduct an activity around this. This will provide equal and inclusive opportunities for other 

children to learn about their wider world. 

 

If there are any concerns about your child's behaviour, development, eating ect… they will 

be shared with you, and if necessary work with you to seek support from outside agencies. 
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